
 
 
 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Annual Elected Officials and Volunteer 
Board Members Sunshine Law, Public 

Records and Ethics Training   

 
The City of Bunnell Attorney will present the required annual training on Florida’s Sunshine Law, 

Public Records Law and Ethics Laws to the Bunnell City Commission. This is a public meeting; 
however, no official action will be taken by the Bunnell Commission during the training session.   

 

WHEN: Wednesday, September 21, 2022 
TIME: 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM 
WHERE: Stewart Marchman Center  
301 Justice Lane Building G,  
Bunnell, FL 32110  

(this is a no smoking campus) 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT 2 OR MORE MEMBERS OF THE CODE ENFORCEMENT BOARD AND PLANNING AND 

ZONING BOARD MAY ALSO ATTEND AND PARTICIPATE IN THIS TRAINING. NO OFFICIAL ACTION 

WILL BE TAKEN BY ANY CITY BOARD. THIS NOTICE IS BEING PROVIDED TO MEET THE SPIRIT OF THE 

SUNSHINE LAW AND TO INFORM THE PUBLIC OF THIS TRAINING WHERE ELECTED AND APPOINTED 

INDIVIDUALS MAY BE PRESENT.  

ANY PERSON REQUIRING A SPECIAL ACCOMMODATION TO ATTEND AND PARTICIPTE IN THIS 

TRAINING BECAUSE OF DISABILITY OR PHYSICAL IMPAIRMENT SHOULD CONTACTTHE CITY CLERK’S 

OFFICE AT 386-437-7500, AT LEAST 48 BUSINESS HOURS IN ADVANCE OF THIS EVENT. 


